
 
 

Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 
2800 Post Oak Boulevard (77056) 

 P.O. Box 1396 
Houston, Texas 77251-1396 

 713/215-2000 
 
 
April 7, 2020 

 
Joslin C. Tamagno, Environmental Supervisor 
Bureau of Urban Growth and Redevelopment 
NJDEP Division of Land Use Regulation 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Land Use Regulation  
501 E. State Street, Second Floor 
Trenton, New Jersey 08609 
 
RE:  Freshwater Wetlands Individual Permit; Flood Hazard Area Individual Permit; 

and Waterfront Development Individual Permit with 401 WQC and Coastal Zone 
Consistency Determination; Request for Extension 
Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 
Northeast Supply Enhancement Project 
Compressor Station 206 – Franklin Township, Somerset County, NJ 
Madison Loop – Old Bridge Township and Sayreville Borough, Middlesex County, NJ 
Raritan Bay Loop – Sayreville Borough, Middlesex County, NJ 
DLUR File No.: 0000-01-1001.3: LUP 200001 and LUP 200002     

 

Dear Ms. Tamagno, 
 
On January 21, 2020, Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC (Transco) submitted new 
permit applications to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP or 
Department), Division of Land Use Regulation (DLUR), including applications for a Freshwater 
Wetlands Individual Permit, a Flood Hazard Area Individual Permit, and a Waterfront 
Development and Wetlands Act of 1970 Individual Permit.  On February 7, 2020, the NJDEP 
DLUR informed Transco that its applications were considered complete for review.  This 
established May 6, 2020, as the Department’s 90-day deadline for making a decision on these 
applications.  Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:7A-19.7(c); N.J.A.C. 7:13–21.3(b); and N.J.A.C. 7:7-26.6(e), 
Transco hereby requests an extension of this May 6, 2020 deadline by up to 30 calendar days.  If 
the Department consents to the extension, then the deadline by which the Department must make 
a permitting decision would be June 5, 2020.    
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If you have any questions regarding this request, or require additional Project information, please 
do not hesitate to contact Karen Olson at (713) 215-4232 or via email at 
Karen.Olson@williams.com or Scott Horner at (713) 215-4953 or via email at 
Scott.Horner@williams.com.  Alternatively, you can contact Ms. Sara Mochrie, Project Manager 
at Ecology and Environment, Inc. at (716) 684-8060 or via email at smochrie@ene.com. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Joseph Dean 
Manager, Environmental Health and Safety 

 
 
cc (via e-mail only):   
 

Ginger Kopkash, Assistant Commissioner, NJDEP 
Diane Dow, Director DLURP, NJDEP 
Christopher Jones, Manager, DLURP, NJDEP 
Stephen Kellogg, Transco 
Karen Olson, Transco 
Scott Horner, Transco 
Timothy Barret, Transco 
Blake Clements, Transco 
Daniel Merz, Esq. Transco 
Sara Mochrie, E & E 
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